
 

 
 
 
 
Long Sutton County Primary School      
 
Friday 12th January 2024 Newsletter  
 
Welcome back to the start of the Spring Term – it has been lovely to see everyone back, ready to 
start the new term. Many thanks to all our families and children for your amazing support for all our 
Christmas events at the end of last term – we are incredibly fortunate to have such a great 
community and as always, your support was much appreciated and welcomed.  
 
Trips 
We want to make sure that we offer the opportunity for 
each year group to go out on at least one external visit 
each school year and where possible experience a visitor 
into school as well, as we appreciate children very much 
enjoy these experiences and gain a huge amount from 
them – we all remember our primary school trips from 
when we were children! We have recently sent out 
viability study letters for Year 5 (The Deep) and Year 4 
(York). Many thanks to everyone who has returned these 
– we do need a response from all families please before 
we can make a decision as to whether a trip is financially 
possible. As soon as we have a response from everyone 
we will confirm as soon as we can. Payment for the Year 2 trip to Lincoln Castle is now available on 
Parent Pay as is the Year 3 Caveman experience.  
 
Introducing our Happiness Heroes.   

Our very own Happiness Heroes have been presented 
with their badges this week in Star Assembly. They are 
all about promoting Happiness! They are passionate 
about My Happy Mind and they love to promote the 
strategies they have learnt from it, for example Happy 
Breathing.    
Our Happiness Heroes are enthusiastic about 
suggesting and implementing new ways we can 
improve our positivity within our school. They are going 
to help support the teaching of My Happy Mind within 
their classrooms and have a range of activities to 
complete over the year.   
We hope you enjoyed the wellbeing challenge over the 

Christmas holidays which our Happiness Heroes created for you. Please keep an eye out on our 
website, to see what else our Happiness Heroes are getting up to.  
 
Smart watches 
Some children have been fortunate enough to have received a smart watch over the Christmas 
holidays. These are amazing but we ask please that your child does not bring smart watches into 
school as they are very expensive and we do not want any child upset because their new watch has 
been lost or damaged. Many thanks for your support with this.  
 



Year 6 trip to London 
 

 
 
We have sent out the viability study for the Year 6 trip to London 
next year – this has been very successful for the last 2 years and 
we would love to be able to take the current Year 5 pupils next 
November when they are in Year 6. If you would like to book a 
place for your child, please complete the forms link in the letter 
so we can see if there is enough interest in this trip for us to book 
it. If you have any questions about the trip please see Miss Gray, 
Mrs Hales or Mrs Dowding.  
 
 
 

 
Job Vacancy 
We have a job vacancy for a Catering Assistant in our wonderful school kitchen – start date after 
February half term. If you are interested, then please have a look at the link below. 
 
https://mynewterm.com/jobs/147566/EDV-2024-LSCPS-18420 
 
Forthcoming dates 

 
Wednesday 31st January Reception parents boat making 

session with children 2.00 pm  
Thursday 1st February Year 4 Class assembly 9.00 am – 

parents welcome 
Thursday 1st February Cavewoman visit for Year 3 
Monday 5th February Possible Year 5 trip to The Deep  
Tuesday 6th February Year 2 trip to Lincoln Castle 
Wednesday 7th February Parents Evening 3.30-6.30 pm 
Thursday 8th February Parents Evening 3.30-5.30 pm 
Friday 9th February Last day of term 3 
 
Monday 19th February First day of term 4 
Thursday 21st March Year 3 Class assembly 9.00 am – 

parents welcome 
Monday 25th March Fire Safety Talks – Year 2 and Year 6 
Tuesday 26th March Year 2 Class assembly 9.00 am – 

parents welcome 
Thursday 28th March Last day of term 4 
 
Tuesday 16th April First Day of term 5 
Friday 19th April Online Safety workshop – Year 3 and 

Year 4 
Thursday 25th April Online Safety Workshop – Year 2 
Friday 24th May Last Day of term 5 
 
Monday 3rd June First Day of Term 6 
Tuesday 11th June Online Safety Workshop Year 5 and 

Year 6  
Monday 24th June Whole school sports day, Reception 

and KS1 morning, KS2 afternoon 

https://mynewterm.com/jobs/147566/EDV-2024-LSCPS-18420


Wednesday 3rd July Year 1 Class assembly 9.00 am – 
parents welcome 

Friday 5th July Year 6 trip to Nene Valley 
Tuesday 9th July Year 6 Play 6.00 pm 
Thursday 11th July Year 6 Play 1.45 pm 
Friday 19th July Last Day of term 6 
 
*Please note all term dates are on the school website     
       
 
       


